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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As we continue in this challenging climate of the Covid19 pandemic, we would like to share 
with you some remote learning platforms we have put in place for your child. If your child 
has to self-isolate from school, or their bubble is sent home to isolate, they need to 
continue to learn. Therefore, we will be providing both work packs and online work. Staff 
will also keep in touch to check that the children are completing the work set and that  
they are managing to access the remote learning platforms. 
 
Your child will bring home a remote learning workbook for them to complete school work in 
when it is required. The front cover of the book will have all the passwords in they need for 
the different platforms we are using. 
 
Some information about each site we use is below. 
 
See Saw 
This can either be accessed on www.seesaw.me  or by downloading the app onto an i-pad, 
tablet or mobile phone. This platform is how we can keep in touch with your child via 
messages, we can upload videos, power points and worksheets for them to access. You child 
can also upload work they have completed so the teacher can see how they are doing. Year 
6 have been trialling this app for us and all really enjoy using it.  
 
Times Table Rock Stars 
www.ttrockstars.com We have been using this site for a year now. It is a fantastic, fun 
approach to learning times tables and we encourage the children to use it as much as 
possible. 
 
Active Learn 
www.activelearnprimary.co.uk This site is where your child can access Maths and English 
work that the teacher has set for them. The Maths page will show the children exactly what 
we will be covering in class that day too. 
 
My Maths 
www.mymaths.co.uk  A Maths platform that we will use for online homework and to set 
particular tasks for your child. 
 

http://www.seesaw.me/
http://www.ttrockstars.com/
http://www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/
http://www.mymaths.co.uk/


 

 

ePlatform 
This is an app that you can download onto a tablet, i-pad or mobile phone. Once logged in, 
your child can access books from the library. They ‘borrow’ the e-book for 3 weeks. Some 
classes have started trialling this and are really enjoying reading the many books on offer. 
 
If you have any queries about any of the above sites, please do not hesitate to contact 
myself at school. If there are problems with passwords, please let me know. 
 
It is vital children continue to learn if they are unable to attend face to face lessons in 
school. We look forward to your support if your child has to do remote learning at home. 
Please refer to our Remote Learning policy on our website for more information. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
 
Mrs J Haywood 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  

            


